

Executive Head: Mrs M. Mohamed BSC.HONS, LPSH, PGCE, PG.DIP

Head Teacher: Mrs D. Ghafori

06 June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Urdu/Extra Arabic

Assalamu alaikom

We hope and pray this letter finds you in good health and Iman.

In line with our curriculum, all junior pupils will have one Arabic lesson and one lesson of Urdu or extra Arabic per week.

Once allocated, pupils are not permitted to change their language of study mid-year. Any changes to the language selection can only be made during the first week of the new academic year. To facilitate this process, a written notice must be submitted to the school administration within this period. Please note that language options will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. This policy ensures that students have a consistent and uninterrupted learning experience throughout the academic year. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter.

Please complete the reply slip and hand it to the class teacher by Monday 24th June 2024.

Arabic/extra Arabic - Mrs A Hussein.

Urdu - Mrs S Chaudhri.

Jazak' Allah Khair

Wassalaam

Mrs D. Ghafori

(Head Teacher)

141 Barlow Moor Road Manchester M20 2PO

T: 0161 445 5452

E: admin@mmps.miet.uk

W: www.mmps.miet.uk





Reply slip for Urdu/ extra Arabic

This form must be handed to the class teacher by Monday 24th June 2024.	•
Name of child:	
Class:	
Please tick the appropriate box to indicate your first choice:	
1. Urdu class	
Extra Arabic	
Parent/Carer's Signature	
Date	

